
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of our plan to provide distance learning opportunities for all students during the COVID-19 

health crisis, we will be utilizing  Zoom a desktop and mobile device-based videoconferencing solution 

that includes interactive video, audio, screen sharing, chat and local recording features with usage that 

extends beyond public education. Zoom works on multiple platforms including Windows, Mac, Chrome 

OS, iOS, and Android devices. Zoom can be a helpful tool for conducting meetings, classes, holding office 

hours, or working with students off campus.  

As part of the services Zoom provides to K-12 schools, Zoom may be used by students, including 

students under the age of 16. Zoom has signed the Student Privacy Pledge, signed the California Student 

Data Privacy Alliance Agreement, and has established a K-12 School District Privacy Policy designed to 

reflect their compliance with the requirements of the Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act, the 

California Consumer Privacy Act, the Federal Education Rights and Privacy Act, and other applicable 

laws. 

Coronado Unified School District is committed to providing a safe school environment, including during 

this time of distance learning. We have established an acceptable use policy designed to keep students 

safe online. ​It can be viewed at this link. 

Please support us in this effort by monitoring your students’ activity while online. This includes 

monitoring websites visited, apps downloaded or installed, and time spent online. National Online 

Safety offers these tips for parents on remote learning: 

● Take an active interest in your child’s learning 
● Monitor your child’s communication and online activity 
● Establish a daily schedule and routine 
● Encourage screen breaks away from devices 
● Ensure your learning device is in a public space in the home 
●  ​Implement safety controls and privacy restrictions on apps and software 
● Ensure your child only uses official school communication channels 
● Familiarize yourself with relevant school policies 
● Maintain communication with teachers 
● Monitor your child’s well-being and mental health 

I will continue to share more details about our distance learning plans in the days and weeks ahead. 

Until then, thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

CUSD 

   

https://coronadousd.net/static/media/uploads/Coronado%20Unified%20School%20District/Registration%202018-19/Acceptable%20Technology%20Use%20Policy.pdf

